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Mr S P Goffe. 

 
 

 
 

  
Dear Sir/Madam. 
  
I'm prompted to write to you concerning your proposals for a new pipeline through Portsmouth City and it's 
environs. 
  
It has been made quite clear in the past that the people of Portsmouth et al do not want this pipeline or the 
disruption that goes with it. 
I'm not sure why Aquind persist with this when you've already been told no. 
I can only imagine it boils down to a large amount of profit in somebody's pocket if I'm honest. 
  
Your pipeline is not wanted and people are tired of corporations running rough shod over local opinion. 
I know I certainly am. 
  
If you persist with this corporate bullying,you will find that the people of Portsmouth are not so welcoming and will 
become much more pro-active in their stance. 
  
I'm sure you can reply with lots of reasons why it's a good development for Portsmouth..but honestly..I'm not 
interested,so don't bother. 
  
We don't want your pipeline. 
  
Yours Sincerely 
  
Steven Goffe. 
  
  




